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Good Afternoon. 
 
I am one of I'm sure many who do not want more traffic on Kings Cross Rd, among 
other things. 
 
I was shocked to see the application for a 200 unit structure on top of the 144 units & 
704 units at Kings Cross & Kensington/Queen (which could be approved by now)! 
 
The noise and racing up & down Kings Cross Rd, not to mention Clark Blvd, Bramalea 
Rd & Queen is out of control.  Complaints to the police does not help. 
 
The apartment buildings already here (Capreit Apartments) are not maintained or taken 
care or properly.  They have open rail balconies covered in stuff, no control by 
management.  Garbage bins not taken care of resulting in garbage blowing around the 
area and in trees.  I've called & sent emails to their offices on site & head office, to no 
avail.  We don't need more of this! 
 
Concerned Resident, 
Sharon 
 
 
 
 


